June 2023

NEWSLETTER

Mother's & Daughter's Retreat @ Burnside Camp in Anglesea.

Brad and Fiona and all the Burnside Camp are looking forward to this year's Mother's and Daughter's Retreat in Anglesea next month 7th - 9th of July. This years theme is "Being clothed for His glory!" Taking a look at beauty inside and out. Bring your favourite outfit and get glammed up for a Saturday night out, dining and sharing fun times together. Back by popular demand is the wonderful art card making duo of Angela and Bec – Crafting handmade delights. We will also take to the river for the SUP event!

This is a weekend full of fun activities, but most importantly intentional time spent building relationships and making memories with your girl/z! We would love to share this amazing weekend with you.



Geoff and Kendra have returned from the CCI Conference held in the Netherlands last month and we have enjoyed them both sharing their experiences and wonderful memories about Christian Camps operating around the world. Baptist Camping Victoria will benefit greatly from Geoff and Kendra's learnings and shared experiences whilst at the International Conference and traveling around Europe.

Mill Valley Ranch (MVR) Round Ups!

Round Ups 716 and 718 are coming up at MVR and all the participants, volunteers and staff are looking forward to another rewarding program with fun times and fellowship.

Grampians Wonderland.....

As part of the Victorian Governments Positive Start Initiative Malmsbury Primary students and staff enjoyed rock climbing, hiking and exploring the Grampians and Mt Arapilies last month. Tom from Leaders in the Wild and Pete, Geoff and Penny from our Halls Gap Camp all contributed to an outstanding expedition and positive camping experiences. Congratulations to all the staff, students and volunteers for making this a great experience in the stunning Wimmera and the Grampians wonderland!















ABN 92 208 024 297 Postal Address All Camps: PO Box 127 Anglesea 3230